nipon@mju.ac.th, 09:04 26/10/00, POSSIBLE COLLABORATION

To: nipon@mju.ac.th

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: POSSIBLE COLLABORATION

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

DR. NIPON JAYAMANGKAL VICE PRESIDENT FOR INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS MAEJO UNIVERSITY CHANG MAI, THAILAND

FAX: 6653, 498137

Thank you very much for the brochures which you have sent. I do apologize for the delay in the acknowledgement of receipt as I was on mission to Washington DC and did not get back to SUT till today.

I am pleased to inform you that the meeting of the project EARTH ASIA on sustainable agriculture will be Suranaree University in March 2001. In this connection, I have given the name of Maejo University as one of the invitees. I have been invited by Payap University to visit them and I intend to come on the 3rd of November. I wonder if you could be free in the afternoon of that day for a visit and a short discussion on the possible EARTH activities.

I look forward to hearing from you and also the possible visit.

With bestregards.

Sincerely, Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly Director, CIA

Done 80 e 26/10/00



SURANAREE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

CENTRE FOR INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

111 University Avenue, Muang District, Nakhon Ratchasima, Thailand

Tel. (66.44): 224141-44

Fax: (66.44) 224140 Email: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Ref.No.5136/ 47/1



14 November 2000

Assoc.Prof.Nipon Jayamangkala Vice-President for International Affairs Maejo University (MJU) Office of the President Sansai, Chiang Mai 50290 Thailand

Tel: (6653)878038-50

Fax: (6653) 498137/878053

Dear Assoc.Prof.Nipon Jayamangkala

Salzburg Seminar (based in Austria and USA) and EARTH (Escuela Agricultura del Region Tropical Humeda) University (based in Costa Rica) in cooperation with Noragric (Norway Agricultural Center) have initialed a project on "Sustainability, Education and the Management of Change in the Tropics"

. Its overall mission is to analyze the challenges confronting the tropics and examine the abillity of innovative educational models to provide means for sustainable development.

For the time being, it focuses on issues of sustainable agriculture and natural recources development/management in the humid tropics and the role of higher education institutions in these processes and activities.

There had been two seminars organized to discuss the issues and propose strategies and actions. The first one was in 1999 in Salzburg, Austria and the second one in August 2000 in Costa Rica. In between, there has been meeting of the Excutive Committee composed of representatives of the three organizations – Salzburg Seminar, EARTH and Noragric and Two Regional Advisory Teams – one from Africa (headed by the University of Uganda) and one form Asia (with members form Bogor Agricultural University of Indonesia, Asian Institute of Technology and Suranaree University of Technology from Thailand and recently the University of Agriculture and Forestry of the National University of Vietnam, Ho Chi Minh City.

During the recently concluded Executive Committee Meeting in Washington DC (October 2000), it was agreed that the proposed next meeting will be at Suranaree University of Techynology, Nakhon Ratchasima, Thailand sometime in March or April 2001. The definite day will be announced soon. In this connection, a one-day Forum of some representatives of agricultural universities in the region will be

Suranaree University of Technology, University of Agriculture and Forestry, VNU Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam and SEAMEO SEARCA Thus, kindly fill up the attached form and return to the Center for International Affairs, SUT, Thailand. FAX (66.44.22.41.40) or send by EMAIL: cenintaf@ ccs.sut.ac.th ASAP The final selection will be made by the Executive Committee who will provide partial financial support to selected participants. Interested participants who are not funded may also join their own expense.

The Network is aimed at providing a forum for : (1) Sharing of results/experiences on Developmental Projects and researchers,(2) Discussion on relevant issues on sustainable agriculture in Asia; and facilitating (1) Faculty and Student exchanges between interested colleges and universities of Agriculture (2) Collaboration in producing and sharing of existing teaching - learning materials(3) Networking for other collaborative projects and activities

The subthemes of the discussion would include:

Looking forward to your participation. With best regards.

Yours Sincerely,

Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly

มหาวิทยาลัยแม่โจ้

MAEJO UNIVERSITY (MJU)

ฝ่ายวิเทศสัมพันธ์ สำนักงานอธิการบดี อ.สันทราย จ.เขียงใหม่ 50290 โทรศัพท์ (6653) 878038-50 โทรสาร (6653) 498137 /87805



International Affairs Section Office of the President

Sansai, Chiang Mai 50290 Thailand PHONE: (6653) 878038-50

FAX : (6653) 498137 /878053

Fax: 66-44 224140

Center for International Affairs

16 October 2000

Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly
Secretary-General
The Association of Universities of Asia
and the Pacific (AUAP)
Suranaree University of Technology
c/o Centre for International Affairs
111 University Avenue
Nakhon Ratchasima 30000

Dear Prof. Umaly,

Please find enclosed a copy of the international prospectus of Maejo University. We hope that the information in the brochure serves your purpose. Please feel free to ask further details.

Sincerely yours,

International Affairs Section Planning Division Office of the President E-mail: inter-a@mju.ac.th

مركم الماء

nipon@mju.ac.th, 21:42 16/1/01, No Subject

To: nipon@mju.ac.th

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject:

Cc:

Bcc:

X-Attachments:

Assoc.Prof.Nipon Jayamangkala Vice-President for International Affairs Maejo University Sansai, Chiang Mai 50290 Thailand

Tel: (6653)878038-50

Fax: (6653)878053,498137

Dear Assoc.Prof.Nipon,

Thank you for finding the time to meet me on Thursday the 18th at Maijo .In this connection kindly invite also the Dean of the School of Agriculture of Chiang Mai University to the meeting. Plese prepare also the cost estimate for rooms, food and local transportation for the April meeting.

With best regards.

Sincerely, Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly Director, CIA

08.30 an

2 O JAN 2001



Nattha

12/01/2

mariles.vandaalen@1, 18:44 16/1/01, WACE RESERVATIONS

To: mariles.vandaalen@12move.nl

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: WACE RESERVATIONS

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

MARILES VAN DAALEN

Dear Ms. Van Daale,

Once again, thank you for providing us with the details of the registration. If the preference is Sima Thani then we will book them there. Actually there will also be bus services available for going to town from the University. They will also have to travel to the University when they attend the receptions and the opening ceremony.

Let us know if there are other ways we could be of help. Looking forward to their participation and travel to Thailand.

With best regards.

Sincerely, Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly Director, CIA